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From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 at 12:46 PM  
Subject: GDD Summit Survey 
  

 
  
  
Greetings: 
  
At the request of the gTLD Registries and Registrar Stakeholder Groups, the ICANN 
organization is conducting a brief anonymous survey of our contracted parties to 
determine the most suitable location and appropriate timing for the 2018 GDD Industry 
Summit.  
  
The GDD Industry Summit is intended to provide ICANN contracted parties with a 
dedicated forum to discuss industry trends, operational issues, shared challenges, as 
well as networking opportunities with each other and ICANN outside of the 
organization’s much larger tri-annual meetings. 
  
Please take a moment and use the link below to complete the survey so we can collect 
everyone’s input for consideration. 
  
 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GDDSummit18 

  
Thank you in advance for responding by 11 October 2017. 
  
Cyrus Namazi, Vice President 
ICANN Global Domains Division 
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